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The Secretary-General welcomes the Israeli decision to reopen the Kerem Shalom 

crossing to its full operating capacity this morning and to expand the fishing zone 
off the coast of Gaza.  
 

He is encouraged to see that those concerned have responded to calls to avoid the 
devastating impact of yet another conflict on the civilian population in and around 

Gaza. 
 

The Secretary-General calls on all parties to support the efforts of UN Special 
Coordinator Nickolay Mladenov and Egypt to avoid an escalation and address all 

humanitarian issues in Gaza and the return of the Palestinian Authority to Gaza. 
 
 

[ENDS] 


